
 

 

PINCKNEY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION MEETING OUTCOMES 
Oct. 17, 2015    LMH Meeting Room D South   Meeting called to Order at 10:05 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Participants 
Steve Braswell, Kim Heck, Paul Liechti, Pat Miller, Barbara Sufian, Lance Fahy, Paul Jefferson (arrived at the 

conclusion of the meeting) 

 
Approval of Consent Agenda (Meeting Agenda and September Meeting Outcomes) 
Accepted as presented. (Motion by P. Liechti, 2

nd
 by S. Braswell. Voice vote. Motion carries.) 

 
Treasurer’s Report 
Since the last report there was approximately $1,000  spent for web  hosting and the newsletter. PNA is still seeking a 

Treasurer.  

 
LAN Update 
S. Braswell attended the LAN meeting.  There were no significant issues discussed. Of note: 

 The city’s rental program is generating $300,000 in annual fees; inspections are increasing and the program 

should attain break-even. 
 

Business Items 

 Announcements:  1) Oct. 22 there will be a celebration of Pinckney history at the school, 6 - 8 p.m. The 

Community is invited to attend. 2) KU is holding its regatta on Sun., Oct. 18 and needs volunteers. Go to the 
website for more information. 3) CDBG grant is due in December. B. Sufian volunteered to help P. Miller 

prepare it.  

 Pinckney Site Council: Gould-Evans, the architects for the school have invited P. Miller to look at the new 

design of the school; construction will start next fall. 

 Downtown Grocery Store: The development of a downtown grocery store may advance. There is a meeting 

Thurs., 9 a.m. if anyone is interested in attending. L. Fahy plans to attend.  

 KU Hire a Habitat:  Nov. 13. For a suggested donation of $25 per hour for each volunteer, Lawrence residents 

can hire a KU student to do odd jobs. The funds raised go toward finding local families affordable housing.  

 E-Cycling event: Oct. 24, 9 a.m. - 1 p.m. at KU’s Park & Ride, Clinton Parkway & Crestline Drive. 

 Trail Development: A paved trail is being built between Constant Park and Burcham Park and it will cause 

erosion. City Commission will be discussing potential changes to it at its next meeting. P. Miller will attend.  

 Trunk or Treat: Oct. 24 Our fall event should be a great success -- details are nearly final. We still need face-

painter, and may need a tumbling pad by the entrance to the bounce house.  

 Parks Cleanup: It was a successful event! For future events, may want to invite the Boy Scouts or other 

organizations to assist. Stream and deep ditch clean-up is challenging.  

 Elections: February elections are approaching. Spread the word that we need candidates for the Vice President 

and Secretary. The Treasurer’s office is vacant and has one year remaining in the term.  

 
 
Future Meeting Dates 

 Nov. 21 - Meeting - Potential speaker: Charlie Bryan, Lawrence Department of Health 

 Jan. 16 - Meeting 

 Feb. 20 - Annual Meeting & Elections 

 

 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by K. Heck; 2
nd

 by B. Sufian. Voice Vote. Motion carries.  


